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March 27, 2002

Federal Communications Commission
Via Electronic Filing

Attention: Joe Dichoso
Applicant: E.F. Johnson Co.
Equipment: FCC ID:  ATH2422008       EA312905
Reference: Correspondence 22417

Dear Mr. Dichoso:

This is in reply to your referenced correspondence.

The unit corresponding to ATH2422008 is a 25 to 85 Watt transmit unit.  There is a companion product
under the identifier ATH2422008-1 that is a 75 to 175 Watt transmitter.  (The ATH2422008-1 has also
been submitted for permissive change.)  The manual that we supply covers both products.  Each product is
listed with its corresponding schematics and technical information.

The ATH2422008 product is not capable of operation above 85 Watts, and we agree that the 85 Watt limit
is correct for that product.

I am sorry for the confusion.

Sincerely,

John Oblak
Chief Engineer, E.F. Johnson Co.


